
  

 

Town of Canterbury 

Selectmen’s Workshop Minutes 

April 19, 2013 

 

Selectmen present:  Chairman, Bob Steenson, Tyson Miller, Cheryl Gordon 

The BOS viewed the Grigas property on 281 Intervale Road.  A walkabout was done.   The 

Board will look at the possibility of the property being condemned. 

  The BOS will be checking to find out where DES is with this property. If there is any 

outstanding violations.  The BOS will decide whether to proceed with the deeding process.  All 

aspects will be explored with the Tax payers in mind. 

The Board of Selectmen viewed the Canterbury/Boscawen Bridge.  More discussion will be held 

on cleaning the area and how to memorialize the Canterbury end of the bridge. 

The BOS viewed a property on Route 132.  Complaints had been received 

The meeting adjourned @ 4:26pm 

Bob Steenson, Chairman, Ty Miller, Cheryl Gordon 


